9 September 2024

Tena koe
Official Information Act request

Thank you for your email which was transferred to the Ministry on 15 August
2024, requesting the following information:

1. Any evidence of analysis held by the Ministry of Social Development or the
Minister supporting the claim that the wage supplement could or would
risk the viability of businesses utilising MWE permits or place disabled
peoples jobs at risk

I have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).
Please find my decision on your request set out below.
Please find attached the following report:
1. REP/17/11/1062 - Minimum Wage Exemption: Possible Directions for
change

Please note that any further analysis that led to the creation of this advice
cannot be found.

I will be publishing this decision letter, with your personal details deleted, on the
Ministry’s website in due course.

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact
OIA Reqguests@msd.govt.nz.

If you are not satisfied with my decision on your request, you have the right to
seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to
make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802
602.

Nga mihi nui

Magnus O’Neill
General Manager
Ministerial and Executive Services

The Aurora Centre, 56 The Terrace, PO Box 1556, Wellington
— Telephone 04-916 3300 - Facsimile 04-918 0099









7 agree that officials will report back to you by the end of February 2018 with a
proposed strategy for taking a broader approach to this work, which will cover the
work described in 4 above and also look at the wider pathway to open employment for
disabled people

Yes //No

QoA v (i iy

James Poskitt Date
General Manager
Community and Families Policy

(Lol @

Hon Carmel Sepuloni Date
Minister for Social Development
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